
REX Arrival Relocation

Adelaide Airport is embarking on the expansion of the main 
terminal, which will include the demolition of the current Rex 
arrivals terminal (T1A) and redevelopment of this space.
From February 13, 2018, arriving REX passengers will travel by 
bus from the aircraft to a new entrance to the main terminal.  
Passengers can then walk to the Baggage Reclaim Area in the 
main terminal to collect luggage. 
There will be no change to REX check-in and departure 
procedures.
Carers meeting passengers requiring special assistance should 
present at the Bus Drop Off point marked on the map overleaf. 
For all other passengers requiring special assistance – such 
as people with a disability or unaccompanied minors – a new 
meeting point is available just inside the terminal’s northern 
entrance. Adelaide Airport customer service staff can be 
contacted by phone at this point and will assist customers to the 
baggage hall or to transport as required.  
Customers with baggage enquiries can use the baggage assist 
phones located on the walls at either end of the baggage hall.   
A REX contact phone number is programmed into these phones.
Please note the roadway adjacent Terminal T1A currently used 
for taxis and passenger pick-ups will also be closed.  Customers 
should use the taxi rank adjacent the main terminal and the 
passenger pick-up zone under the terminal car park.
A map on the reverse side of this flyer shows the changes to 
baggage collection and available ground transport services.
We thank you for your understanding as we redevelop our 
terminal for a better overall customer experience. Updates on 
our redevelopment plans are available on our website if you 
would like to find out more about the changes.
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